A number of former Georgetown Raiders from the 1947-48
season met for a leisurely skate around Alcott Arena last
Friday, as they spent time reminiscing about their own
“glory days,” when they captured their first intermediate A
Championship against Markham Millionaires. Those for-

mer players taking part included, (from left) Rene Martin,
Ron Dixon, Gerry Inglis, Jack “Rabbit” Rhodes, Nick Ferri,
Del Beaumont and Jack Kemshead.

TED BROWN Independent/I‘ree Press

Dave Lawrence awarded for creat1v1ty

The prestigious annual Awards
for Creativity in Education were
presented to four Halton educators,
including GDHS’s Dave Lawrence,
at the Halton Board of Education’s
February 24 board meeting.

The Halton Awards for
Creativity in Education honor out-
standing achievements by educators
employed by the Halton Board of
Education. These awards are pre-
sented fo educators who have devel-
oped methods and approaches for
the improvement of instruction con-
sistent with the .characteristics of
effective schools.

Recipients will receive a certifi-
cate and a $1,000 grant to cover
expenses for professional develop-
ment.

Dave Lawrence is head of tech
department at Georgetown District

High School. AT T

OVEI‘ the paSt ._. e
five years, £
Lawrence and
his technical & _ _ ... W
teachers have & S = 3
implemented a & .
series of initia-
tives. A very
successful craft }
sale and 1In-
school Technical
Olympics com-
petition with
combined student and community
involvement are two major accom-
plishments.

All technology programs have
“high-tech” and “skills”
encouraging students to get
involved in “academic” and “tech-
nological” studies giving the stu-

DAVE LAWRENCE

focus -

dents the well-rounded education
they need today.

Musical presentation

At the February 11 board meet-
ing, Paul Tamblyn, as Acton High
School music director, introduced
Harmonic Convergence, an Acton
District High School choir , which is
made up of 30 students from grades
10 to OAC. Their first piece, Who
Put the Bop? was introduced by
Matt Gerhard. Amy Kranendonk
introduced Save the Bones for
Henry Jones, and Christina Trotter
introduced I Hear Music in Me. The
choir’s lively performance was
accompanied on piano by Margaret
Tamblyn. Chair Whiting thanking
them on behalf of the Board for
trekking down from the far north,
said that it had been very enjoyable
and much aopreciated.

GETOWN AUTO GLASS

REP'EMENTS FOR
 INSURANCE CLAIMS

315 ARMSTRONG AVE., GEORGETOWN

8/7-1433

GEORGETOWN
MEN'’S

FLAG

FOOTBALL
LEAGUE

New teams or
) players interested
) ) W must register by

MARC 20, 1994

For further information contact:
Gord McNeilly Jim Lindsay
877-9156 877-3847
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Council for the Town of Halton Hills will conduct a Public Meeting to
examine and discuss a proposal to amend the Town'’s Official Plan and
amend Zoning By-law 74-51 for a Plan of Subdivision. The Official Plan
Amendment would incorporate the subject lands into an expanded
Highway 7/Fourth Line Rural Cluster Area. The residential subdivision
would include twenty-five (25) lots, a highway commercial block and
retention of the existing dwelling as a separate block.

The lands affected by the proposed amendments are setback from the

southwest corner of Highway 7 and Fourth Line on a 38.5 hectare (95
acre) holding.

Further information is available in the Planning Department.

ALL INTERESTED CITIZENS ARE WELCOME.

Time: 7:00 p.m.
Date: Monday, March 7, 1994
Location: Council Chambers, Halton Hills Civic Centre

1 Halton Hills Drive (Georgetown)
D12/MOLINARO
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